
 

 

 

 

 

 

Library Books: Please return any library books before the end of term. There 

will be a blue box in the foyer near the office to put them in. Thank you. 

 

Transition Days: Please see below the dates and times for transition meetings 

for Early Years: 

 

Date Time Year group  - September 2020/21 

Friday 10th July 9.30 - 10.45 Nursery Am  

Friday 10th July 11.00 - 12.15 Nursery Pm and 30hr 

Friday 10th July 1.30 - 2.45 Pre-School 

Please note: Only one parent per child to attend the meeting 

 

Club Bookings: The Before and After School Club Booking Form for September 

was emailed last week. Paper copies are available in the school foyer. A booking 

and terms and conditions form must be returned for the new school year and 

places cannot be allocated until your form has been received. Please return 

them to the school office by Friday 10th July. If you need to make a booking 

during the Summer Holidays, please email by Friday 28th August: 

ckeary@littletongreen.staffs.sch.uk or amartin@littletongreen.staffs.sch.uk. 

 

School Leavers: On Friday 10 July at 10am, the Prime Minister will be giving an 

address to all school leavers which will be broadcast on Facebook. Feel free to 

watch 😃 

https://m.facebook.com/borisjohnson?utm_source=7+July+2020+C19&utm_med

ium=Daily+Email+C19&utm_campaign=DfE+C19 

 

Nursery September 2020: There are still places available in Nursery for 

September 2020. Application forms are available from the school office. Please 

return your application to the school office as soon as possible. 

 

Littleton Latest! 

Volume 35        ’It’s A Purple Thing!’         Thursday 9th July, 2020 
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30 Hour Free Childcare: All 3 and 4 year olds are currently entitled to the 15 

hours of free childcare (minimum- over 38 weeks per year) from the term after 

turning 3 years old. From September 2020, these 3 and 4 year olds may be 

entitled to an additional 15 hours, meaning up to 30 hours of free childcare for 

working families. Parents can apply to HMRC from summer 2020. Please, see the 

school office for more information or alternatively visit: 

https://www.gov.uk/30-hours-free-childcare 

 

Last Day Of Term: School will close at 1.00pm on Friday 17th July  for all 

children. Children must be collected at this time by an adult as After School 

Club/Homework Club provision is not available.  

 

Photographs: Tempest photographers will be in school on Friday 4th September 

to take individual photographs. 

 

Stars of the Week- The following children were awarded Star 

of the Week for being EMPOWERED: 

Marci-Mai Wootton Jaxson Scott Maisie Greenfield 

David Popa Rosie Hickman Sienna Saunders 

Tyler Garbett Isabelle Webster Olivia George-Price 

Mia Davies Charlie Thomas Lilly-Mae Wood 

Kyan Shalloe-Cooper Harvey Mercer Chloe Johnson 

Lewis Gallear Taylor Holford Libby Studders-Portlock 

Keegan Dobson   

 

Thanks for your support and have a lovely weekend everybody! 
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